
Lawrenceville Veterans Banner Project Fact Sheet 

 

What is the Project: The VFW Post 214 Veterans Banner Project is a project to honor our 

neighbors for their service to our country. Interested individuals have an opportunity to purchase 

a banner for a family member or loved one that will be put up along Butler Street or adjoining 

streets in May 2019. 

 

Who can get a banner: Banners may be purchased by any person to recognize a living or 

deceased US Armed Services veteran. 

 

How does it work? Fill out our form with all necessary information about the service member 

you are memorializing. Attach a headshot and check. The committee will order your banner and 

hang it in May, 2019. The committee is coordinating the ordering and hanging of the banners.  

 

How long will the banner be on display? From late May through early July, pending Art 

Commission approval. 

 

Who will hang the banner and take it down? The committee is working with agencies to have 

all banners hung and removed and working to raise funds for the cost of labor and installation 

and removal.  

 

Can I have my banner once it is removed? Banners are stored at the VFW. If you want to 

keep yours please ask! 

 

Who is in charge of this project? VFW Post 214 

 

If I don’t buy one this year, will there be another opportunity in the future? Yes! This is an 

annual project.  

 

What does my fee cover? For Phase 2 (current phase of this project), the fee of $150 covers 

banner design, production, hardware to hang banner, installation, removal, and storage. If you 

ordered a banner in Phase 1 (in 2018), the cost is $100. 

 

Can I see a picture of the banners? Examples of banners will be available at meetings about 

the Veterans Banners project.  

 

Meetings Scheduled for the Lawrenceville Veterans Project: Thursday 2/21 and Monday 4/1 

at 7pm at VFW Post 214 (316 52nd Street 15201) 

 

Volunteering: Interested in volunteering? Great! Please leave a message at 412-781-7232. 

 

Questions? Leave a message at the VFW and we will return your call 412-781-7232. 

 

 


